
Coláiste na Mí Newsletter  

 

April 2023     Volume  2      Issue 3  

 

Coláiste na Mí, 
Johnstown Educational Campus, 
Johnstown, Navan, Meath, C15 T028 
 
Principal: L. Kearns 
Deputy Principal: Gemma O’Hart 
Deputy Principal: Michael McCarthy 
 
Phone: 046  9012130 
Email: colaistenami@lmetb.ie 
Website: www.colaistenami.ie 
Twitter: @colaistenami 

Welcome to our 3rd edition of Coláiste na Mí’s newsletter for the academic year 2022 - 23. 

As you read through this edition, we hope you get a glimpse of some of the many great 

things the school is involved in. Keep up to date with events and activities on the school’s 

social media pages, find us on Facebook, Instagram, Twitter, Youtube and Tiktok.  

  

The February midterm break was much anticipated having 48 students and 6 teachers on a ski 
trip for the week to Folgaria, Italy. Students and staff had an amazing time on the slopes and 
learned so much from the ski school, with many memories made to last a lifetime. It was a fun 
filled trip with day time and evening activites planned. Well done all involved on this success. 

A successful Art trip to The National Gallery of    
Ireland to visit historical artefacts and artworks that 
our senior students study on the Art curriculum.  

Students read non stop for a combined time of 7,200 minutes for 
our Readathon as part of the Literacy Week. Also, first years took 
part in a spelling bee competition, with great atmosphere created. 
Huge well done to our overall winner, Joseph, below left.         
Meanwhile second years who won the poetry competition featured 
below right. 

Congratulations to 3rd year 

student Jess, who won the 

award for 1st Merit in the 

photography section of the 

LMETB Robert Ballagh    

Art and Photography    

Competition 2023.  



In early March our U14 ladies 

Gaelic team, left, had a fantastic 

win against Boyne CS with a 4 

point win. The girls had a great 

team performance from start to 

finish. The CNM defense played 

excellent with stand out           

performances  and some       

tremendous goals.  

Well done to our U17 boys   

football team on making history 

by winning the North East 

League Title, featured left.        

A 3-1 win in the final against 

Ardee C.S. was a great way to 

end the week before midterm   

as North East champions.    

Congratulations on the amazing 

achievement. A full match report 

can be found on our school 

website.   

 

Coláiste na Mí would like to wish 

all our staff, students and their    

families  an   enjoyable Easter. 

We  look forward to welcoming 

everyone back for the last         

academic term of the year, when 

the new Yearbook will be on sale.  

The doors opened to 

2nd and 3rd year    

students for a showing 

of Spiderman in the 

Tionól. Lots of fun and 

excitement had by all 

over buckets of      

popcorn and treats as 

the sounds of action 

filled the Tionól.       

We look forward to 

another CNM Movie 

Night in the future. 

The first ever SciFest in school competition took place 
with all TY students participated and presented the 
findings of their investigations to our judges. There 
was tough competition with the judges commenting 
on the very high standard of projects. Congratulations 
on the hard work from TY students and staff involved 
to make this SciFest a sparkling success.              
First place went to the group who titled their project 
on "The relationship between the brain and music" . 
More photos our the CNM school Facebook page. 

 

 

With the growing success of      
our school sports teams,    
Coláiste na Mí was delighted      
to take delivery of a new set        
of Jerseys. Thanks to School     
Uniforms Direct for supplying     
the Jerseys, featured above with 
Iníon Kearns and Máistir Reilly. 

Congratulations to our Junior 
and Senior student of the month 
awardees which was based in 
Mathematics. Keep up the       
excellent work. Senior Students 
with their certificates of            
excellence, left and right.          
A variety of photos featuring 
Junior awardees are also on the 
school  Facebook page. 

The Jigsaw Peer Mentoring         
Programme is now completed by 
some TY and 5th years. These    
students are ready to deliver      
workshops 
to our 1st & 
2nd years.  


